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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
May 10, 2022 
 
MAYOR MORRIS AND CITY OF CLOVIS TO HOLD 2022 STATE OF THE CITY 
ADDRESS 
 
CLOVIS, NM – Clovis Mayor Mike Morris will give a State of the City address to the 
citizens of Clovis at 3:00p.m., Thursday, May 19, 2022, at the North Annex of the Clovis-
Carver Public Library, located at 701 N. Main Street. The purpose of the address is to 
inform the public regarding the accomplishments and activities of the City of Clovis in 
2021. 
 
The public is invited to attend the State of the City address in the North Annex. The 
event will also be broadcast live on Suddenlink Channel 10 and the City’s Facebook 
page - City of Clovis, NM (City Government) or facebook.com/cityofclovis.   

 
Should you have any questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 763-9670. 
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